
North Dakota Legislative Committee Members, 
 
 
 Please pass SCR 4006” AND “Please pass SB 2331”  
 
Support the TRNP wild horse herd in a safely and humanely. 
 
Follow the guidelines set forth by the wild horse advocacy group Chasing Horses. They are a heartfelt, 
science backed, passionate community of people who are serving the greater good by preserving this 
majestic and historic wild horse herd. 
 
I appreciate your consideration and I know you will find the necessary compassion to move resolution 
SCR 4006 forward. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kelly Doyle 
Sausalito Ca. 


